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621 NW 53rd Street, Suite 265
Boca Raton, FL 33487

Tel: 561 571-3800

Fax: 561-2417084

August 3, 2017 (sent via email: fiang@hollywoodfl.org)

City of Hollywood

City of the Clerk of the City of Hollywood, Florida
City Hall, 2600 Hollywood Boulevard, Room 221
Hollywood, FL. 33020

Attn: Engineer Feng Jiang, P.E., Senior Project Manager, Department of Public Works

Subject: General Engineering Consultant Services, Water Treatment Plant and Wastewater
Treatment Plant Projects, RFQ 17-1324

Dear Engineer Jiang:

CDM Smith Inc. (CDM Smith) respectfully requests the City of Hollywood (City) to approve our
withdrawal from the subject solicitation. After careful consideration, we decided to make this
request based upon our 6t place position on the qualification package, the remaining points
available for the oral presentation, and our careful usage of business development funds during this
competitive economy.

We appreciate the City’s leadership role over the years for the South Florida community, and we
look forward to submitting on your future solicitations.

Sincerely, p
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Timothy J. O'Neil, P.E., BCEE
Principal
CDM Smith Inc.
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